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Attend a FREE 2nd District Holiday 
Event this Saturday 

 
The community is encouraged to attend Alderman Cavalier “Chevy” Johnson’s 2nd 
District Holiday Event on Saturday, December 16 from 12 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. at 
Maple Tree Elementary, 6644 N. 107th St. 
 
There will be free food, music, activities and a free Teddy bear giveaway for the first 100 
children who arrive! 
 
“Kids are excited for the holiday season and they will love the fun games and activities 
planned for this event,” Alderman Johnson said.  “I encourage individuals and families to 
catch the spirit of the season and have a good time on Saturday.”  
 
  

What:       2nd District Holiday Event 
 
When:       12 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. on Saturday, December 16 

 
Where:      Maple Tree Elementary, 6644 N. 107th St.  
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